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                  Parents are welcome to join us for lunch.
  
                  We ask that you please call prior to 9:00
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An Important Message from the Food Service Department 
                             Introducing NutriSlice: New Interactive Breakfast & Lunch Menus!
NutriSlice is an innovative method for parents and students to view information about what is on our school menu for breakfast and
lunch each day. You can see an image and description for food items, as well as nutrition and allergen information. For those
students with allergies, you are able to select the food you are allergic to and it will cross out any items on the menu that contain that
allergen. Menu changes are updated in real time, so when there’s a snow day you won’t have any questions about what is being
served the following school day. Please be sure to check the menus frequently for the most accurate and up to date information.
 
There’s also the option to rate individual food items, so please help us continue to improve by providing feedback. Our innovative,
interactive site and FREE mobile app make our school menus more convenient and informative than ever before. Visit your school’s
homepage, the Food Service page, or click here http://hssdwi.nutrislice.com/ to check out the menu and all of the great features!

Fall into Reading Night
When: Thursday, October 5th 6 - 7 pm

Where: Howard Elementary School
 

Fall into Reading Night is an opportunity for families to come and learn about reading at Howard Elementary. The night will start out
with a dinner, sponsored by the Howard Parent School Association (HPSA), from 5-5:45 pm in the cafeteria. Following dinner,

families will gather in the gym for a short video and a skit by some of the Howard teachers. Lastly, grade levels will have reading
activities to participate in at designated areas of our school. We hope that you can join us in learning about reading. Each Howard

Elementary student that attends will leave with a free book!

NEWS FROM HPSA

Dinner & A Show is Thursday, October 5th.  Again this year the Howard Family Potluck is joining forces with
the annual Fall into Reading night. See the Dinner & A Show flier in your family folder for details! RSVP’s are
due September 28th.
Volunteers are needed for the Dinner & A Show. If you are able to help set up prior to the start of or clean up
after the potluck please email howardhpsa@gmail.com. We need your help!

Our next meeting for the HPSA is Tuesday, October 3rd at 6:30 pm in the Howard Library. Childcare is
provided and there are refreshments! We look forward to seeing you there!

****Email HowardHPSA@gmail.com with any questions you may have. 
****Howard Parent School Association Like us on Facebook! (@HowardPSA)​ ​
****Please check our HPSA Website for updates and information. We also encourage you to like and follow the HPSA
Facebook page.  http://howardpsa.weebly.com  

From Your Board – Important Survey Request 
Dear Howard-Suamico Families,
 

     REMINDER AND UPDATE:
Thank you for your support.  The sales have been overwhelming
so we have extended the fundraiser until October 5th.
Wondering about the Dunkin Donut coupon and additional
updates and reminders?  Find out more here!

ROOM! The Howard Music Room has a Facebook page! Keep
up to date on music happenings on the Howard Music Room
Facebook page! Just search for “Howard Music Room” and like
our page for continued updates.
Carisa Lueck   Music Specialist, Howard Elementary

(HPSA Dinner from 5-5:45 pm)
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We have been given the opportunity to better align the needs of the Howard-Suamico School District with community values as we
work to address the District’s financial challenges. To that end,         the HSSD Board of Education is asking adult community
members to participate in a survey to assist in future referendum planning efforts. Information gained from this survey will be used to
evaluate options that meet the community’s needs, are financially responsible, and move the school district forward.
 
Visit www.HSSDsurvey.org
 
This survey will take an estimated 15 minutes to complete and can be accessed until October 1, 2017. A reminder postcard will also
be mailed to all Howard and Suamico residents next week. We respect your time and value your participation. Your answers will be
anonymous. You can also request a paper copy and a prepaid return envelope at any school office or by calling 920-662-7878.
 
Sincerely,  
Howard-Suamico School District Board of Education
Mark Ashley, President
Teresa Ford, Vice President
Laura Barnard, Clerk
Lisa Botsford, Treasurer/Deputy Clerk
Jeff Eilers, Director
Rachelle Paulsen, Director
Garry Sievert, Director

GIRLS YOUTH BASKETBALL
Girls youth basketball, grades 3 through 8, can now sign up for the Saturday clinic.  Registration deadline is Sept. 28.

http://bayporthssd.weebly.com/youth-athletic-programs.html

CHEER CLINIC
Calling all 3 through 12 year olds! BayPort cheer is having a Kiddie clinic September 29! The registration fee is $25 per child. You will get pom-poms a T-shirt and a

light supper. You will cheer with the cheerleaders the second quarter of the game and perform a small routine at half time. It is going to be a great time.
​Pass it along to all that you know! Details Here, hope you can join in the fun.

Community Corner
To access handouts/flyers for area community events click here. The HSSD Community Page includes a list
highlighting community events for families in the villages of Howard & Suamico (scouting, festivals, parades, etc.)
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